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 Meric Apak COMM2015/0567/P 29/07/2015  15:25:11 I ask that this application be refused on the grounds that it is against the intention of Planning Guidance 

CPG5 – 3.46 which states: “In order to protect the retail function of the centre... the Council will 

generally resist proposals that would result in less than 75% of the premises in Core Frontages being in 

retail use.” At present the Core Frontage in which no. 225 lies is only 57% in A1 Retail use.

    The loss of another A1 Retail premises in this Core Frontage will seriously compromise the vitality 

and viability of the high street’s Core Frontage.

I also ure officers and members of the committee to seek clarification on the accuracy of the current 

position on planning permission applicable to the different floors of this premises as the previous A3 

permission for the ground floor was only granted to the leaseholder and not to the premises. It is my 

understanding that the current status of the ground floor is A1
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